
 

 

SINGLE AUDIT  OF THE NATIONAL  
WILDLIFE FEDERATION  AND   
AFFILIATE  FOR  THE FISCAL YEAR  
ENDED AUGUST 31, 2016  

QUALITY CONTROL REVIEW 

Report No.: 2017-FIN-027 August 2017



 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

August 4, 2017 

Kathy Raffa, Partner 
Raffa, P.C. 
1899 L Street, NW 
Suite 850 
Washington, DC 20036 

The Office of Inspector General is committed to improving the quality of non-Federal 
audits. In accordance with our responsibilities for audit work performed by non-Federal auditors 
on Federal programs, we have completed our review of the single-audit reporting package and 
related audit documentation of The National Wildlife Federation and Affiliate for the fiscal year 
ended August 31, 2016. We initiated our review to ensure the audit was conducted in accordance 
with applicable standards, which include generally accepted Government auditing standards and 
generally accepted auditing standards, and that it meets the requirements of the Office of 
Management and Budget’s Uniform Administrative Requirements, Cost Principles, and Audit 
Requirements for Federal Awards. 

In our opinion, based on our review of the reporting package and related audit 
documentation, the single audit for the fiscal year ended August 31, 2016, is acceptable and 
contains no quality deficiencies. 

We thank you for your assistance and cooperation during our review. If you have any 
questions about our conclusions, please contact me at 202-208-5724. 

     Sincerely,

      Ms. Morgan Aronson, CPA, CGFM
      Director, Financial Audits 
      National Single Audit Coordinator 

cc: Gery Ivanova, Partner, Raffa, P.C. 

Office of Audits, Inspections, and Evaluations | Washington, DC 



 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  
  

  
  
  

      
      
      
      
      
  

        
        
  

      
  

  
  

Report Fraud, Waste, 

and Mismanagement 

 

 

Fraud, waste, and mismanagement in 
Government concern everyone: Office 

of Inspector General staff, departmental 
employees, and the general public. We 

actively solicit allegations of any 
inefficient and wasteful practices, fraud, 

and mismanagement related to 
departmental or Insular Area programs 

and operations. You can report 
allegations to us in several ways. 

   By Internet: www.doioig.gov 
 

   By Phone: 24-Hour Toll Free:  800-424-5081 
   Washington Metro Area:  202-208-5300 
 

   By Fax:  703-487-5402 
 

   By Mail:  U.S. Department of the Interior 
   Office of Inspector General 
   Mail Stop 4428 MIB 
   1849 C Street, NW. 
   Washington, DC 20240 
 




